
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

5 February 2021 

 

Dear Year 10 students, Parents and Carers 

 

As you know the staff at Pembroke are committed to providing you with the best opportunity to succeed in your 

studies, and beyond into adult life.  This period of lockdown has been a learning curve for us all; for you in terms 

of developing skills of how to learn remotely, and for us in terms of developing skills to teach with no-one in a 

classroom!  In listening to feedback from many of you we understand the pressures you have been under and 

want to support you all in reflecting on your remote learning so far, and planning for the future.  Our aim is for 

you to return to Pembroke ready to pick up your studies. 

 

In order to do this we are replacing all live lessons and form time next week, the week beginning 8th February 

2021 with small group and individual mentoring sessions. In this week, you will meet with your assigned mentor 

every day to establish where your learning is, set learning goals and review what you have achieved. Your mentor 

will communicate with you via Teams meetings or on the telephone. 

 

This week will be focussed on making sure you have completed all the necessary learning for each of your 

subjects, consolidating that learning and ensuring you are ready to move on to new material after half term.  

To facilitate this you will receive a checklist of the learning you should have completed in this module.  This will 
help you assess where you are in terms of your work and should be used in a positive way.  You will also create a 
structured timetable to complete for each day with your mentor. 
 

Please use the below link to access the mentoring week resources. 

 

Mentoring Week Folder Resources 

 
 
If you have any questions please get in touch. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
Mrs Black 
Head of Year 9 and 10 
 

https://pfoa.sharepoint.com/sites/pembroke/SitePages/Home-Learning(2).aspx

